
 

 

   

 
 
February 28, 2023 

 

David G. Katz and Anne Braak-Katz Trust 

Attention: David G. Katz and Anne Braak-Katz, Trustees 

288 F Street 

Arcata, California 95521 

 

RE: Second Option to Extend the Lease Agreement Regarding the Use of Office Space Located 

at 3156 Redwood Drive, Redway, California 

 

Dear Mr. Katz and Ms. Braak-Katz: 

 

The County of Humboldt presently has a Lease Agreement with you for use of the real property 

located at 3156 Redwood Drive, Redway, California.  The term of the Lease Agreement is 

currently scheduled to expire on March 15, 2023. 

 

We wish to notify you that the County of Humboldt is exercising it’s first of two options to extend 

the term of the Lease Agreement to March 15, 2024 pursuant to Section 4 – Term of Lease (and 

you have graciously agreed to waive the ninety (90) day notice period). 

 

All other conditions of the Lease Agreement will remain the same.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

____________________________   

Thomas K. Mattson, Director      

Humboldt County Public Works  

 

      
   

     


